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The Barrton Manager

From: The Barrton Manager
Sent: Friday, August 2, 2024 2:23 PM
To: The Barrton Manager
Subject: Barrton Restoration Project - North Entrances to CLOSE 080524

Importance: High

To All Owners, 
 
Beginning on Monday, August 5th, restoration work on the North Carport will expand to the 
area just outside the 3 North entrances/exits, therefore, all 3 entrances/exits will be CLOSED 
with no access in or out until further notice. 
 
For your safety, do not attempt to enter or exit through any of these doors, or cross through 
the work area, for any reason.  (The shopping cart will be relocated to the Service area). 
 
If you have any questions, please let me know. 
 
Thank you, 
 
*This email has been sent blind copy to all owners, posted on site, and posted on the Barrton 
website. 
 
Sheri Barsoum, LCAM 
Association Manager 
The Barrton Apartments 
555 SE 6th Avenue 
Delray Beach, Florida 33483 
561 278 8555 Office 
561 278 8303 Fax 
thebarrtonpm@campbellproperty.com 
 


